
 

 

Thursday 20th June 2024 
 

Dear Year 5 Parents / Carers,  
 
As part of our Food Technology curriculum, the children will be learning how to make 
pizzas. This immersive and practical activity is scheduled to begin the week 
commencing Monday 24th June. We have tasted a variety of breads to begin with 
which supports the learning onto making our own pizzas.  
 
Below are the following dates when each class will be making pizzas: 
Tuesday 25th June - 5A 
Wednesday 26th June - 5S 
Thursday 27th June - 5D 
Friday 28th June - 5C 
 
The majority of the ingredients will be provided by the school. If your child would like 
additional toppings they may bring in up to 3 from the list below: 
 

• Cooked, cold meats such as pepperoni, salami or ham 
• Sweetcorn 
• Peppers 
• Pineapple 
• Mushroom  
• Olives  

 
Please can these ingredients be in a clearly labelled tupperware or sandwich bag - 
there only needs to be a small amount of each. 
 
If your child has any allergies or dietary restrictions we are unaware of, please 
speak to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible, so that we can make 
safe alternative arrangements.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Year 5 Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


